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To : The Chairman and The Members of the ISRC

From : J.V. Allaby, G. Cocconi, A.N. Diddens, R.W. Dobinson, J. Litt,
L.S. Rochester, K. Schliipmann, C.A. Stahlbrandt and A.M.Wetherell

Re ; Future activity at the ISR

At the meeting of the ISRC on 1L October, 1970 (C;EBI‘I/ISRC/70-23)
it was concluded that there is no way to fit the proposed experiment on
deep inelastic scattering ("Measurements of Inelastic Proton Gollisions
with Large Energy Transfers at the ISR", J.V. Allaby et al, CERN/ISRC/70-7,
10 April 1970) into the present ISR experimental programme.

As a result, we have decided, on their invitation, to collaborate
with the Rome group (U. Amaldi et al) on the small angle elastic scattering
experiment. This activity will continue a fruitful CERN-Rome collaboration

already started at the PS in January 1970.



